Pre-School Newsletter

Tickets are available at the cost of £1.00 for family and friends to watch the graduation.

Children will need to wear their school uniform for the Graduation and be at Mayfield Main Hall for 9.15am. Don't forget there will be no afternoon session for those pupils who are graduating, unless your child is down for attending all day.

We will be recording the Graduation morning the DVD will cost £5.00, if you would like a copy, please give your name to Mrs Plowman.

After the graduation the staff will take the children back to class, while you make your way around to Sunbeams for photographs and refreshment's.

Thank you for supporting the snack provision without your continued support we couldn't offer this to our children.

Last day of term is the 21st of July, which is our fundraising event. It's our Teddy Bear picnic, don't forget school is closed on that day we open at 10am till 2pm. Best dressed Teddy wins a prize.

Finally, can I ask you to check the labels of any of the items you put into your children's lunch box we have noticed some yogurts also may have traces of nuts? We are a nut free setting, and we have children who are allergic to nuts, so please check its vital for the wellbeing of our children.

Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.